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Join Me for an Earth Day Open House on April 22
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On Tuesday, April 22, I’ll be celebrating Earth Day with an open house at my office from 4:00-
6:00 PM. My staff and I will be on hand to talk about what’s going on in the district or any
other issues that are on your mind, and we’ll be serving up light refreshments. We’ll also be
collecting your used batteries for recycling, and conducting other activities and giveaways.
Please plan to join me for this event at my District Office, located at 322 8th Avenue (at the
corner of 26th Street), Suite 1700. I hope you can drop by. For more information or to RSVP
please email me at hoylman@nysenate.gov or call me at 212-633-8052.
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